THE EMBASSY OF THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA

Ref. No: NA 119/760/01

The Embassy of the United Republic of Tanzania in Sweden presents its compliments
to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia and has the honour to
submit a request from the Tanzanian Ministry of Information, Communication and
Information Technology (MICIT) to make a benchmarking visit in Estonia from 12t to
13th December, 2024.

The main objective of the visit is to learn from the Estonian experience on digital
policies, legislative, institutional frameworks and service model as well as its
operationalization strategy. MICIT is currently implementing the Digital Tanzania
Project (DTP), an initiative launched in 2021 with focus on three key areas, namely:
sustainable digital infrastructure development; digital skills development; and job
creation and digital innovation.

During the benchmarking visit, the delegation wishes to visit the Ministry of
Economic Affairs and Communications, Ministry of Social Affairs and any other
relevant institutions proposed by the host.

The Embassy wishes to submit this request for your consideration. Attached herewith
please find a concept note on the benchmarking visit and a list of the participants for
necessary information.

The Embassy of the United Republic of Tanzania in Sweden avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia the
assurances of its highest consideration

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia
TALLINN.

Copy: Ministry of Economic Affairs and Communications
Ministry of Social Affairs



